
Open 
Evening

Thursday 7th October 2021

‘TO SET NO LIMITS ON WHAT WE CAN ACHIEVE’

King James’s School
King James Road, Knaresborough, North Yorks, HG5 8EB 

      Website: king-james.co.uk      Telephone: 01423 866061

Parents and pupils from Meadowside, Aspin and St. John’s are 
invited to attend from 6pm-7.30pm

Parents and pupils from all other schools are invited to attend 
from 7.30pm

 
In order to manage the number of people in the building, this 

invite is only for Year 6 pupils and their parents.
It is recommended that, where possible, pupils attend with one 

parent.
 

Please do not attend the Open Evening if you are displaying any 
symptoms of Covid.

 

If you are unable to attend the event there will be detailed admissions 
and transition information available on the school website

www.king-james.co.uk

Although we have to do things a little differently this 
year, you are very welcome to visit the school and 

meet our pupils and staff 

Open 
Evening
Thursday 7th October 2021


